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April 26, 2018
Dear Mayor Flaggs,

The Professional School Bus Drivers Association will be celebrating our End of the
Year Appreciation on May 19, 2018 for our bus drivers, bus monitors, and shop
employees for their hard work and safety.

We are asking your business for a sponsorship of $500.00 towards this worthy
cause.

What ever you can do to make this event a success will be greatly appreciated.

I am looking forward to hearing from you or your staff as soon as possible.

The City of Vicksburg is a great sponsor of The Professional School Bus Drivers
Association and with your sponsorship the city seal will be advertised at the
program.

Please my check payable to The Professional School Bus Drivers Association.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

Robert Bass

Transportation Director
rbass@vwsd.org

(601) 636-1478

Lucille Forman
(601) 218-0190

Brenda Brown
(601) 218-3869



